
To Governor Lamont and CT Legislators, 
 
Please note that I strongly support SB842 and I urge you to fight for its passage. 
 
I believe in making our health care system more accessible, protecting our citizens against unforeseen 
and unreasonable health care expenses, and ensuring that every CT resident has access to quality and 
affordable health care. SB 842 addresses all these goals. 
 
I am confident in our state’s ability to continue to manage public health care. Our recent 
accomplishments and record in managing HUSKY and the fact that we are self-insured will make SB842 a 
success.  
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Margaret P. Silverstein 
1135 Sport Hill Road 
Easton CT 06612 
 


